From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 9:45 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: 43rd Ward gift reporting

Hi again Steve,

One more gift to report that was accepted by the Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith and made available to the public:

Giftor: Maragos & Maragos Ltd.

Gift: a box of Gayety's chocolates, with an approximate value of $15

Please let me know if you need anything further on this matter.

And happy new year!

All the best.
Matt

